The Quantum Leap Crusade 

C/o Michael Cote and Patricia Blair 

253 Bonnie Dr.

Baton Rouge, La. 70819 

owenaX24@yahoo.com or mikecote@email.msn.com
Mr. Barry Schulman

Vice President of Programming

USA Networks – Sci-Fi

1230 Avenue of the Americas, F118

New York, NY.  10020

Dear Mr. Barry Schulman:


I, along with Patricia Blair, have started an online and offline petition to bring back Quantum Leap back on as a new series.  Please review the enclosed example of our letter template that is available at our website http://welcome.to/tqlc.com along with other resources to such as a petition to go offline around one’s own area to get signatures.  


I am writing this letter in an earnest petition to urge you to reconsider granting a new series for Quantum Leap.  There are some many QL fans out there that it would be practical and feasible to put it back on Network television as a new series.  Please inform us at The Quantum Leap Crusade on the requirements to bring a series such as Quantum Leap back on as a new series.

Thank you,

Michael S. Cote and Patricia Blair

Managers of the Quantum Leap Crusade

